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Townsend, Erle

From: Mlke. Crane <snonut1402@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 8:32 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello honestly  how would anyone  honestly think this will work  especially up here in solon maine  we was without 

electricity  for 5 days from the last storm so does that mean the state will pay for our wages because we can't get to 

work  personally I will never buy a electric vehicle  I would go back to a horse and buggy like the armish do  before I was 

forced to buy into this scam to line some politicians pockets  and another thing they will be mining  the earth which is far 

worse then drilling for oil I could go on and on but the common sense in this country is gone this makes zero 

sense  hopefully  this will be turned down  people should make there own decisions on how they want to get around..  

 


